Santiago Ixcuintla, Nayarit. 14 de marzo 2019

PhD. Bernardo Murillo Amador
Editor in Chief 
Journal Terra Latinoamericana 
Mexican Society of Soil Science	

[bookmark: _GoBack]In order to be considered as a possible publication in the Journal Terra Latinoamericana, we hereby requests to start the process of reviewing the contribution of “Survey of fruit nutrient removal by mango cultivars for the export market in various producing regions of Mexico”. 
Whose authors are: Adriana Mellado-Vázquez, Samuel Salazar-García, Ricardo Goenaga y Alfredo López-Jiménez.
We authors declare that this contribution: 
Is our authorship; content and its creation is sole responsibility of the authors, it hasn´t been published wholly or partially in any other diffusion media, it is not under review for publication in any other related journal nor diffusion media, and we have proper authorization of the institutions we belong to, for publication of this document in forms and any other specific details established by Terra Latinoamericana.
We fully agree: Samuel Salazar-García, to be the author in charge and be the only person to follow up the review process and keep communication for information exchange with the Journal Terra Latinoamericana, regarding the contribution concerned. 

Sincerely


Adriana Mellado-Vázquez. INIFAP, Campo Experimental Santiago Ixcuintla. mellado.adriana@inifap.gob.mx 
Samuel Salazar-García. INIFAP, Campo Experimental Santiago Ixcuintla. salazar.avocado@gmail.com
Ricardo Goenaga. USDA-ARS, Tropical Agriculture Research Station. ricardo.goenaga@ars.usa.gov 
Alfredo López-Jiménez. Colegio de Postgraduados. Postgrado en Recursos Genéticos y Productividad-Fruticultura. lopezja@colpos.mx 

